
Announcements 

The Central Japan Literature Society will meet on Saturday, January 28, 2017 at Toyohashi 
University of Technology. If you will attend, please send your materials in advance by e-mail so 
that everyone can have time to read and reflect. For details, contact eugeryan@gmail.com 

The 8th Annual Liberlit Conference 
Demystifying Without Diminishing the Literary Text 
Monday, February 20, 2017 
Tokyo Woman’s Christian University 
Contact: Neil Addison: neiladdison@lab.twcu.ac.jp

There will likely be a LiLT  Forum  in Yokoyama on June 12, 2017. We look forward to your 
participation as a presenter and/or listener. Please refer to the <liltsig.org> in spring for specifics or 
if you are able to present, contact Simon Bibby, Tara McIlroy, Kevin Stein or our new Co-
Programme Chairs, Steven Pattison and Paul Sevigny.

Issue 6.1 is expected to be published in late summer of 2017 and submissions are being accepted 
now. The deadline for submissions for the next issue is May 12, 2017. You do not necessarily 
need to be a member of JALT to publish in this journal. The editors are happy to receive well- 
researched scholarly writing including letters (commentary on previous submissions), textbook 
reviews (directly related to teaching literature), interviews, student-produced work in literature that 
you have shepherded in ways that readers may find interesting and useful, and “My Share” type 
examples of how literature has been used to good effect in your lessons, buttressed with empirical 
evidence. 

In general this journal follows APA conventions, but with a few minor deviations for the sake of 
appearance. British writers are asked to use American punctuation conventions. 

Further information is available from the LiLT SIG website <liltsig.org> and from the editors of this 
journal via email to liltsig@gmail.com. You may also submit directly to greggmcnabb@gmail.com.
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